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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

 
We are half way through the school year (yes already!)  The 

highlight of this week was the definitely the Subject Showcase 

(more information below).  As I always say, I am proud of every 

child at VPJS – they always bring a smile to my face with their 

positive attitude.  Take care and have a lovely break.  A reminder 

that the children return to school on Monday 19th February.  

Mr. Wilkinson 

P.E. Kits 

 

When the children come to 

school in their P.E. kits, please 

can you make sure that they 

are wearing: 

 

- white t-shirt 

- black shorts / black or 

dark blue jogging 

bottoms (for outside) 

- P.E. pumps / trainers 

 

If your child does wear 

earrings, these either need to 

removed when your child has 

P.E. or a sports club or tapped. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Clubs 

 

There are still places available for the morning and after 

school clubs next half-term.   

 

You can more details about how to book a place at: 
 
Letters Home | Victoria Park Junior School (victoriaparkschool.co.uk) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject Showcase 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Subject Showcase 

on Wednesday and spent time listening to what the children 

had been learning.  I know that you were impressed by their 

confidence and enthusiasm.  The children certainly did 

manage to challenge everyone’s knowledge and art skills!  I 

am extremely proud of all their hard work and creativity.  

The children were given the responsibility of how they were 

going to present their learning and they definitely impressed 

everyone.  They also demonstrated our school values. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Internet Safety 

 

This week pupils were learning 

about staying safe online for 

Safer Internet Day. In addition 

to the internet safety work 

that children already do, the 

children explored the impact 

that online influencers have on 

their behaviour and the role of 

AI in an ever-changing time. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents/Carers Meetings – Save the Date(s) 

Our next parents/carers meetings are going to be held on 

Tuesday 19th March (end of the school day until 6:30pm) and 

Wednesday 20th March (end of school day until 4:30pm).   

The children will be able to come to the meetings and you will 

have the opportunity to discuss their progress and look at 

their books.  There will be a letter with further details sent 

out after the holiday. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/
https://www.victoriaparkschool.co.uk/letters-home/

